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General Comment
The Indian Point Power Plant needs to be dismantled and removed from the Hudson Valley Region. It should 
not be sold to anyone at anytime. I has long since outlived its usefulness and now needs to be torn down. 
Under NO CIRCUMSTANCES should this plant be sold to a private entity. I remember when this plant was 
built and we were promised that it would only be in operation for 25 years. It has been kept in service for 
almost 45 years now. It needs to be dismantled. 
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